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February 18, 2024 
Dear church family, thank you so much for your 
care, concern and prayers during my time of need. 
God has shown His grace and goodness through 
the work of so many.  I have been humbled and 
blessed. I especially want to thank those that 
worked tirelessly to remove the tree and repair my 
trailer so that I could return home.  I am also 
grateful for the fund to buy the materials necessary to complete the  
repairs. God has provided for my needs through my church family. 
Thank you again for your support.  I love you all.      Sarah Hamner 

Last Week’s Blessings 
02/11/2024 Sunday School Attendance: 126 

Tithes and Offerings—$ 8,292.02  Loving You Jesus—$65.15 
Music Fund—$20.00    Children—$10.00 
Accompanist Love Offering—$1,745.00     

Carrolls Creek Baptist Family, I want to express 
my heartfelt thanks to everyone that has called 
and brought delicious food after my knee surgery.        
I love my church family.      Della St. Clair 



 

 

 

 

 Feb. 19   —  Revelations 16 

 Feb. 20   —  Revelations 17 

 Feb. 21   —  Revelations 18 

 Feb. 22   —  Revelations 19 

 Feb. 23  — Revelations 20 

 Feb. 24  — Revelations 21 

 Feb. 25  — Revelations 22 

           Security Personnel 
            February 18: Mike Hogue 

            February 25: Russell Griffin 
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Children’s Ministry Volunteers For Next Week 
Feb.  21st      Wednesday night: Rhonda Smelley & Karen Jones 
Feb. 25th       Sunday Morning Activities: Abby Acker 
         Sunday Night Activities:  Rhondia Liles 



 

Alabama Baptist Hunger Offering 
Received Today 

Our Church Goal:  $1,000 
God’s Word is clear that we are to minister to the poor and needy as 
part of our Christian lifestyle. Caring for those in need is an opportunity 
and a  privilege as well as an obligation. We must not view it in any  
other way. 

Hunger continues to be one of the greatest problems facing our world 
today. There are many causes. Natural disasters and human-made   
catastrophes have a devastating effect on food production. Poverty is 
increasing once again. Won’t you prayerfully consider how God would 
have you participate in this important ministry to feed the hungry? 

 

How is My Dollar Spent? 
 

When a dollar is contributed to the Hunger Offering, the first 25% will 
be used to feed the hungry in Alabama by assisting associations and 
designated churches with food pantries. The remaining 75% will be 
distributed through the Global Hunger Fund.  

The Global Hunger Fund is divided with 80% to the International     
Mission Board for overseas hunger projects while 20% is sent to the 
North American Mission Board to support hunger projects in the    
United States and Canada. Because personnel and volunteers are    
already in place, and promotional expenses come through other 
budgets, 100% of your gift is used to minister to the hungry in Jesus’ 
name.  




